Information re: COVID-19 and ACT public schools: Students and Remote Learning
Dear Students, 

The ACT Chief Minister announced that from 5pm today 12 August, ACT public school students should stay at home during the ACT seven day COVID-19 lock down.
Students are requested to follow this advice and stay at home. 
However, the school will remain open for vulnerable students and for students whose parents cannot work from home and require you to be at school.

All students will be surveyed by Google Form tomorrow, Friday 13 August about IT assistance that you need to work from home. 
Please make sure that you respond to this.

You are to continue with any assigned work and your current assessment tasks. 
Please makes sure you have checked Google Classroom each day as scheduled work may not be visible yet.
Teachers will provide additional information about submission of assessment in the coming week. 

During the immediate lockdown teachers will be preparing to move to remote learning if the lockdown should be extended.
Please remember that all students aged 12 and older are required to wear masks at all times outside of the home.

Please take care of yourselves; if you have any health and wellbeing issues please contact student services: LakeGStudentServices@ed.act.edu.au  

Also, try to get into a routine as soon as you can.

